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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Please find some school reminders below. 
 

Swimming 
Swimming will commence on Thursday 3rd November for Year 5.  The last session will be on 
Thursday 15th December. 
 

After School Clubs 
The Multi Sports after school club will commence after half term for Years 3 and 4  on Thursdays.  
All places have now been filled.  Any child on the reserve list, will be offered a place when one 
becomes available. 
 
Dance Club will continue as normal. 
 

Autumn Clock Change 
Please remember to turn your clocks back one hour on Sunday 
30th October.  
 
 
 

Reception Open Evening for School Entry 2023 
We will be holding an Open Evening on Tuesday 15th November from 
3.30pm to 6.00pm, for Reception 2023 starters.  If you would like to 
come along, please let the school office know. 
 
If you know any other parents who would be interested, please pass 
them the school number to make an appointment. 
 

Applications for Reception must be made by 15th January 2023. 
 

http://www.windmillhill.school/
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Parent Governor Vacancy 

A vacancy has arisen for a parent governor on our governing body.   
 
If you know a parent who would be interested, please nominate them!  You 
can also nominate yourself.  If you would like to know more about the role, 
please do not hesitate to give me a call and I can talk you through what the 
role involves. 
 
The letter and nomination form was sent out by email yesterday.  If you 
would like a hard copy, please request one at the office. 
 
Please return completed forms to the school office by Monday 14th November.  
 
 

Uniform 
Please remember to order all uniform from the Brigade website.  
http://www.brigade.uk.com 
 
There is no uniform available to buy in school.  All uniform must be purchased on 
the website. 

 
Green Jumper Day 

Thank you to everyone who donated to Green Jumper Day and 
thank you to everyone who took part.  The children made a big 
effort to wear green in lots of different ways! 
 
So far, we have raised £225.70 and each day, more money is 
handed in!   
 
The teddy was called Mrs Snow and was won by Nicole in Year 3.  
 
There were 254 sweets in the jar and Cayah in Year 3 had the closet guess with 252.  
 

Well done girls and well done Year 3! 
 

 
We would like to wish everyone a lovely half term and we will see you all back in school on 
Monday 31st October. 
 

 
Thank you for all of your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 

Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
 

http://www.windmillhill.school/
http://www.brigade.uk.com/

